
COUNCIL MEETING 

City of Chariton, Iowa 

April 1, 2024   4:15 P.M. 

 

 

 The City Council of the City of Chariton, Iowa, met in special session in 

the Council Chambers in City Hall of said City on April 1, 2024, at 4:15 p.m. 

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Hoch. Present for the meeting were 

Council Members Stephen Fenton, David Kuball, Jayma Hoch, Jarrett McGee via 

remote communications and Gary Shutt. Absent – None. 

 

 Also present for the meeting was City Clerk Christy Metzger and Building 

and Code Enforcement Officer Shawn Werts. 

 

 It was moved by Shutt, seconded by Fenton, to approve the April 1, 2024, 

Council meeting agenda. The roll was called and the vote was: 

 

 Aye:  Fenton, Hoch, Kuball, McGee, Shutt 

 Nay:  None 

 

 The Mayor announced that this was the time and date set for a public 

hearing to be held on the Proposed Property Tax Levy for the fiscal year July 

1, 2024 through June 30, 2025. There was one resident present. There being no 

other residents or taxpayers present objecting to or speaking in favor of any 

part of the proposed tax levy, the Mayor declared the public hearing closed. 

 

 There being no further business to come before the meeting, it was moved 

by Fenton, seconded by Shutt, that the meeting be adjourned until 5:00 p.m., 

April 1, 2024, in the Council Chambers in City Hall, Chariton, Iowa. The roll 

was called and the vote was: 

 

 Aye:  Fenton, Hoch, Kuball, McGee, Shutt 

 Nay:  None  

 

The meeting adjourned at 4:19 p.m. 

             

        ______________________________ 

 Christy Metzger 

 City Clerk 


